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Dear committee members: 

If a person has their firearm inside their home and their home is locked, that is safe storage.  If
someone then breaks into their home (thus committing a crime) steals the firearm (another
crime) and then perpetrates another crime using that gun how on earth can you even think of
holding the person whose home was broken into responsible for that crime.  It is ludicrous.

As to having to have a cable lick on the firearm or having it stored in a safe you have just
taken away my means to defend myself.  As a woman a firearm most likely is my only form of
self defense and you are willing to strip that away from me???  How dare you take away my
only means of self defense.

It is sad to see that this legislature is passing legislation in a purely partisan fashion and really
not considering all of the testimonies submitted.  You are punishing the masses for the actions
of a few.

I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB4005 in any fashion...original or amended.

Thank you.
Lyn Boniface
Voter and resident of Oregon
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